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Dear Mr McClue

TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED)
NATIONAL PLANNING POLICY FRAMEWORK 2012

Great Ormond Street Children's Hospital Great Ormond Street London
WC1N 3JN

Archaeological Working Scheme of Investigation (WSI) and Watching Brief to
discharge Condition 12 (written scheme of investigation) 2017/3377/P dated
28/11/2017 for: Erection of a three storey building within the Southwood
Courtyard to provide 998sq.m (GEA) of healthcare space (D1), including
physiotherapy and rehabilitation facilities and an iMRI suite and operating
theatre for use by Great Ormond Street Hospital.

Recommend Approval of Archaeological Written Scheme of Investigation

Thank you for your consultation dated 28 June 2018.

The Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service (GLAAS) provides
archaeological advice to boroughs in accordance with the National Planning Policy
Framework and GLAAS Charter.

Having considered the submitted document | confirm it accords with relevant

standards and guidance and that it is in compliance with the condition.

Once the WSI has been approved, the start date should be communicated by the
archaeological practice to this office. | will conduct monitoring visits on behalf of
your office.
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The archaeological condition will not be fully satisfied until all works are complete,
including any post-excavation assessment/analysis leading to publication.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information. This
response relates solely to archaeological issues.

Please note that this response relates solely to archaeological considerations. If
necessary, Historic England's Development Mangement or Historic Places teams
should be consulted separately regarding statutory matters.

Yours sincerely

Laura O'Gorman
Archaeology Advisor

Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service
Planning Group: London
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